Notice of SAFNR data release as requested by NERC

Pursuant to Section 38.9.1 of the MISO Tariff, MISO hereby provides notice of its intent to release information requested by the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (“NERC”) as part of its Situation Awareness for FERC, NERC, and the Regional Entities (“SAFNR”) initiative.  MISO plans to comply with this request for all MISO entities, excluding Canadian Transmission Providers, which are not currently part of the SAFNR initiative. 

